Cornell has developed a two minute Spanish language educational video on COVID-19, which can be found at https://www.trabajadores.cornell.edu/. This site has been shared with Mary Beer and Trina Newton. I believe Public Health has placed the link on their website.

Parenting Skills Workshop Series: Our Parenting Education class has moved to a telephone conference call format. We chose this format rather than Zoom to ensure participant privacy and to not their limited data. I’m thrilled that we had 100% participation this past week.

Your Dairy and COVID-19 Webinar: Richard Stup from the Cornell Agricultural Workforce Development and Rob Lynch, DMV from Pro-Dairy provide steps that dairy managers should consider to protect their workforce, their business and their markets. The second part of the webinar contains great information on how to develop a crisis plan if one of your workers contracts COVID-19. The webinar can be found at
http://agworkforce.cals.cornell.edu/2020/03/23/covid-19-and-your-dairy-webinar/.   

Pesticide Certification: For farms struggling to obtain necessary pesticide credits, CCE is offering an online recertification course at http://pmepcourses.cce.cornell.edu/.

Connecting to a Zoom Meeting: The NYS IPM Livestock and Field Crops Team created a video on how to connect to a Zoom meeting, which can be found at https://youtu.be/RhTMy8C347U.

FLX 4-H Launchpad on Facebook: The online 4-H activities have been very popular with 16 posts so far that have reached over 10,500 people. Our 4-H Camp “On the Green” online programs will start next Tuesday. We are also working on a gardening series that I hope will be available soon.
